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Emerald Class Newsletter: 

This week:        

We have been writing more great descriptions about our imaginary 

animals we would like to see on our adventures. The children have been 

applying more relevant adjectives as well as trying to extend our 

sentences with ‘and’ ‘but’ and ‘because’.  

In Maths, we have been comparing numbers, using the mathematical 

language of ‘more than’ ‘less than’ ‘least’ and ‘most’. The children 

started with equipment to show the differences and this has led to more 

written comparisons where we are just looking at numbers. Some of the 

children have tried to reason their understanding of why one number is 

bigger than another.  

We have also been writing Scientific  questions to find out more about 

our animals, thinking about what they eat and where they come from. 

The children have continued with their drama with Mrs Gee – we have 

some amazing actors and actresses. 

   

Next Week: 

We are planning our non-chronological reports and designing our bird 

feeders. 

     


